
Date: 30-10-2024 

To, 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai– 400051 

 
Symbol: HOLMARC, ISIN: INE0LXA01019 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

Sub: Clarification regarding movement in price 
 
 

This is with reference to the e-mail dated 30th October, 2024 received from National Stock 
Exchange of India Limited containing letter bearing reference Ref. No.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/14914. 
 
We would like to inform you that the Company has been regularly disclosing all the relevant 
events or information which are material in nature or otherwise required to be disclosed under 
the provisions of Regulation 30 and other applicable provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. Further the Company does not have any other 
specific event/information to share at this point of time which is price sensitive or which may 
have a bearing on the price of equity shares of the Company. 
 
With regards to significant movement in the price of equity shares of the Company, you would 
kindly appreciate that price/volume behavior in the scrip is apparently market driven. 
 
Thanking You. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
For HOLMARC OPTO-MECHATRONICS LIMITED 

 
 
 
 
 

Vallath Parvathy 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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